
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Thanks again for all your support with responding to the Year 5 Covid ‘spike’ so effectively since last 
weekend.  We have done our very best to minimise the risk of further transmission and could not have 
done this without your input.   
 

As you know we still require you to be vigilant especially as today we have been informed that a positive 
PCR test outcome has been received from someone else in the class. This was picked up by a daily lateral 
flow so quick action was taken to confirm with a PCR. 
 
Another infection is disappointing, but we always knew it was a possibility due to the number of days it can 
take for a Covid infection to develop.  
 

Our advice would be to continue with daily Lateral Flow tests and if you spot any signs of 
symptoms / illness then seek a PCR test for your child just to be on the safe side.  Please keep Miss 
Fox informed about any positive lateral flow or PCR test outcomes via Seesaw. 
 

Thank you for your continued patience and proactive approach to this situation.   
 
 

Miss E Beeston, Head Teacher  

 
 

 


